
College Triumph in SCCA Arabic Moot -Letter of Acknowledgement 

 

Congratulations!   

 

I am pleased and proud to inform you that our Arabic Moot Teams (Male-Female) have won 

first place in three main categories of the first KSA Arbitration Moot Competition in Arabic 

language organized by Saudi Center for Commercial Arbitration (SCCA); 

 

The Female team has won first place for the Best Team of the whole competition. On their 

way to the first place, they beat the male team from King Saud University, female team from 

University of Business and Technology (UBT) Jeddah, female team from King Abdulaziz 

University, and in the final, the female team from King Faisal University. 

 

Our Female Team has also won first place for Best Written Memorandum for Claimant. 

 

The Male Team has won first place for Best Written Memorandum for Respondent.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the University top management led by His 

excellency Dr. Ahmad Alyamani. Dr. Ahmad's belief in the College, the abilities of its 

academic staff and students as well as his continuous support have been a major reason for this 

great triumph. The College owes his excellency a debt of gratitude to his support and belief. 

 

I also would like to thank you all for your contribution in helping our students and the 

College to win in this competition. Your understanding and support throughout preparation 

of our students to the competition has been crucial. These unprecedented wins are for you and 

for the College. 

 



I also would like to thank Dr. Zlatan Meskic, the Head of the Moot Competition Unit in the 

College and the Head of the Arbitration Team, who led the team in the most effective way on 

the way to win. His efforts with the team, the colleagues, the college leadership and his 

unshaken belief in the team's potential all have resulted in this spectacular win. 

 

I also would like to thank Dr. Abdulaziz Aleid, and Ms. Rasha Odeh, for their great 

contribution and supervision of the students for almost 9 months. Both have generously spent 

a lot of hours, days and months in preparing students for the triumph. Their efforts and 

patience have all paid off in the best and most gracious way. 

  

This is a success of Law College and PSU. I hope we will continue to achieve more, maintain 

the college reputation and to live up to the people's expectations. 

 

Thank you 

Dr. Fahad Mohammed Almajid 

Dean of the College of Law 

 


